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1-10  Welcome Friends from Afar! 
 

-2  -Custodian’s Day!   
 

-8  -Columbus Day! 
 

-8-9  -Scotty’s Pizza Nights 
   

-10  -Walk to School Day! 
 

-11  -Can Collection for the Zoo 
  -Fire Prevention 
 

-12  -Buddy Day 
 

 -15  -NO School  
 

 -16  -6:30 PTO Meeting in Library 
 

 -17  -Grade 4 School Forest 
   -Take your parent to school lunch day! 
 

 -19  -Picture Retakes in AM 
 

 -25  -China Chef Night    
 

 -26  -PTO Boogie Bash  6:00-8:00 
 

 -30  -PTO Pumpkin Party Grades K-2 

 -31  -Happy Halloween! 
  -Student Activity Calendars Due  
   
 *Please do not wear costumes to school* 



PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

THE IMPORTANCE OF HOME & 

SCHOOL TEAMWORK 

 

Neither parents nor teachers 

working alone can do 

everything to help students 

learn.  But when parents and 

teachers are on the same team, 

children win every time.  Here’s how you 

can contribute to the partnership: 

 Establish and enforce firm, fair & 

consistent rules.  Respect for rules at 

home will translate to respect for 

learning. 

 Support your school’s policies for 

attendance, discipline, homework, 

etc. 

 Come to every school event you can, 

including parent/teacher conferences. 

 Don’t talk disrespectfully about the 

school or the teacher.  Make sure 

your child knows that the teacher is 

in charge in the classroom and 

requires respect. 

 

 

KEEP IN MIND… 

 

-If something “doesn’t seem 

right,” call the teacher. 

 

-The story you get from your child may not 

be exactly what happened.  It is not unusual 

for a child to “leave parts out.” 

 

-Rarely, if ever, will a teacher not tell a 

student what or how to do their work. 

 

-Just because a student says they did their 

work does not mean it is done.  

Showing beats telling. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

DROP AND GO REMINDER… 
 

The main entrance area is for drop 

and go only.  If you want to get out of 

your vehicle, park your vehicle in the 

parking area.  Do not leave your 

vehicle unattended by the main 

entrance, as this is a fire lane. 

 
PICTURE RETAKES 
 

Picture retakes are scheduled for October 

19th beginning at 8:30 AM.  If 

you would like to have your 

child’s picture retaken, please 

return your child’s portraits to the 

classroom teacher with a note indicating you 

would like to have them retaken.  

 

PLEASE PLAN AHEAD! 
 
The faculty and staff at Nasonville 

strive to protect instructional time 

for all students.  Please plan ahead.  

Information regarding after school activities, 

rides, appointments, etc. should be discussed 

before students come to school in the 

morning.  Be sure your child knows their 

after school plan to avoid anxiety about 

the end of the day! 

 

6th Grade Only 
 

6th grade students can register for middle 

school wrestling and new this year is boys 

swimming.  Please register as soon as 

possible online at the middle school athletic 

website if you are interested.  Assistance is 

available for sports related fees. Please 

contact Mrs. Schalow or Mr. Pahl at the 

middle school for more information.  

 

 
 



WELCOME FRIENDS FROM 
AFAR!   

 

Our school year is off to a great start!  

 

Nasonville Elementary School is 

super excited to host 13 students and 

2 chaperones from Nanjing Luhe 

District Bilingual Primary School in 

Nanjing City, China. The scheduled 

dates for their visit are Monday, 

October 1st to Wednesday, October 

10th. The objective is for these 

students to gather knowledge and 

understanding of both American 

culture and the American education 

system. To do this, the students will 

be shadowing a student “buddy” 

attending Nasonville Elementary 

School. They will be attending classes 

and some scheduled evening activities 

with their American buddy. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 





 
 
 

 
 
Thank you Mrs. Reil and Mrs. 
Junco for coordinating the 
Nasonville Friends from Afar 
events! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Clip and Save 
 

Winter Concert         Grade K 

1:30 PM  Monday, December 3 

Nasonville School Gym 

 

Winter Concert  Grades 1-2 

6:30 PM  Monday, December 11 

Nasonville School Gym 

 

Spring Concert   Grades 3-4 

6:30 PM  Monday, March 18 

Nasonville School Gym 

 

End of Year Concert    Grades 5-6 

6:30 PM  Monday, May 14 

SENIOR HIGH AUDITORIUM 

 

 
 
 
 

 
VOLUNTEER FORM 
REMINDERS… 
 
-Volunteer Forms must be completed for 

anyone wanting to volunteer at school or 

chaperone a field trip. 

 

-Forms must be completed and submitted at 

least two weeks prior to 

volunteering/chaperoning. 

 

-NO PERSON will be allowed to volunteer 

or chaperone a field trip if they do not have 

an approved volunteer form.  This includes 

grandparents and other relatives/friends who 

may sometimes take the place 

of a parent, especially on 

field trips. 

 

WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 
 
NASONVILLE-October is Walk to 

School Month! 
 

Please join us to help create safer routes for 

walking and bicycling and emphasize the 

importance of increasing physical activity 

among children. 
 

International Walk to School Day is on 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018.  Nasonville 

School will join other Marshfield area public 

and parochial schools in celebrating this 

event. Nasonville students will do a walk 

around the school grounds and will be 

greeted by community volunteers and high 

school athletes. Walk to School Day is 

organized by Marshfield Clinic Health 

System, the Healthy Lifestyles-Marshfield 

Area Coalition and Noon Rotary.  
 

The Annual Walk/Bike to School Challenge 

takes place during the month of October. 

The City of Marshfield, as part of the Safe 

Routes to School program, will hold a 

walk/bike to school contest. Students in 

grades K-6 are encouraged to participate by 

completing their Physical Activity Calendar. 

Because of generous donations from 

Nasonville Dairy, Marshfield Clinic Health 

System, Draxler Transport, V&H Trucks, 

Inc., Cavu Landscaping, and Laura Schmitt 

Photography, students will have the chance 

to win a gift certificate (2 per school) 

towards the purchase of a new bike from the 

Sports Den plus other prizes (helmets and t-

shirts). Watch for a flyer coming home with 

students during September for more 

information or contact the principal or your 

child’s classroom teacher with questions. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:brynnewahl@yahoo.com


 

THE GOBLINS ARE HAUNTING 
 

THE MONSTERS WILL MASH 
 

IT’S TIME TO GET READY FOR  
 

THE HALLOWEEN BOOGIE BASH! 
 

 
DATE:  Friday, October 26th 

 

TIME:  6:00-8:00 PM 
 

PLACE OF EVENT:  Nasonville School Gym 
 

COST: FREE admission includes one entry for a door prize! 
Games and raffle entries will cost $.25 each and $1.00 for the grand prize entries 

The entire family is invited to join us for a trick or a treat! 

An evening of ghostly games, costumes (NO weapons please), door 

prizes, and cupcake walk!   

 

Students must be accompanied by an adult.  No drop and go’s please. 
 

 

Bring your appetite as frightening food will be served! 
 

Vampizza Plate…..$4.00 for (1) pizza slice, cupcake, and drink 

Double Vampizza Plate…..$5.00 for (2) pizza slices, cupcake, and drink 

Single slice of Vampizza…..$3.00 

Ala Carte Items Available including Ghost Curds, cupcakes, and drinks…$.50 

IT’S GOING TO BE SPOOKTACULAR !! 
This event is sponsored by the Nasonville PTO. 

 


